

- **K.** Cutting answers yes, they were here when we were full time. They would have office hours. They would be here on Tuesdays and have doctor's appointments and stuff here. I have not seen that be reinstituted since we have returned so I am uncertain with the statuses at this point but there is a doctor's office here.
- **A. Pajes** says Kathy, I wanted to get your opinion on if we wanted to implement a QR code or talk about certain things, where would we go? What would that process be?
- **K.** Cutting says it would go through with facilities.
- A. Pajes

since there are no specialized burritos anymore. The cost would be around \$846 excluding tax. This is what we are estimating it to be.

**G. Angkaw** says did we have extra burritos last year or was it for whoever signed up? **A. Pajes** says as of the April 5<sup>th</sup> event, I am rounding up so we might have few extra burritos, but it is for those who sign up. The reason

15:04

D.

but we want to cushion so we would be going for 100. It would be around 50 per piece. The design would have the same logos which is Cal State East Bay with ASI on the right shoulder patch. I was considering either gray or black but that is up for discussion. I would like your feedback on where we place our logos. For second one, we have Shasta tech which is sporty. The Shasta tech fleece 1/4 zip. I was hoping to get this in black. This is more expensive than other. It would be 100 jackets but it is \$66.50. Our Concord budget is around \$7,000 at the moment but we would have enough to format that. So, \$6,000 for the gray fleece and then \$6,800 for the black. These are the two options so please let me know your thoughts and opinions.

**G. Angkaw** says we did gray last year, and I believe black would be a good color to go with. As you mentioned, the full zip would be practical for nursing students because we wear scrubs and clinicals. Majority of our students, our nursing students, and I wear my quarters up to nurs

on the quad and then they would have to fill in red, but we would have to collaborate and generate those ideas in sentences.

- **G. Angkaw** says I believe the word scramble would be easier for students to fill out.
- **A. Pajes** asks anybody else have any suggestions and thoughts about it? We have two months left. Arianna ordered all of this within the month of April as well but later than me. So, we are earlier in terms of timeline. If everything is done correctly, we should be seeing our sweaters, and everything completed by early May.
- **G. Angkaw** says I believe the earlier the better because at one point last year, we were panicking about when the jackets are coming? It came close to the end of the semester when we almost did not get them.
- A. Pajes says I do remember because I was passed on the responsibility to distribute

- **A. Pajes** updates that facilities will be going to campus this week to assess the grounds and take notes. Thank you to all the advisors and my team for taking the initiative to make progress on this project. Are there any questions about the Memorial Garden?
- **K.** Cutting asks do you have any money in your budget for this?
- **A. Pajes** states I sent out an email earlier about it but unsure the amount set aside.
- **K. Cutting** states the worst case scenario is that all the main stuff will be put in and look great! It will be nice and clean. The plants can be planted in Fall and the whole area would be cleared out for new gravel that goes underneath the bench area and pedestal. The back would go over the dirt area with the plants. I am waiting to hear on the delivery of the plant from the nursery and the number of plants to put in that area as it would be \$100. Look at your budget and let me know what you want.
- **A. Pajes** thinks that \$100 is flexible for us and our budget. I will confirm with you when the numbers are put together. The plants are necessary. Any questions or comments?
- M. Alper asks does all the money come from ASI?
- **A. Pajes** answers yes, it comes from students who pay tuition.
- **K.** Cutting adds that it is one of the fees that students pay. It is students' money that is meant to go back to students.
- **A. Pajes** states as we are consumed with our tasks, we need to remind students that they pay for ASI to be alive.
- **G. Angkaw** asks if they are going to open the library soon?
- **K.** Cutting answers they are redoing the HVAC system which is the heating and air conditioning. I have not heard about the official reopening date.
- **W. Dela Torre** has an idea. I remember a student brought up to have the campus a Pick A Book Station where students can borrow a book and put a book in here to make the community feel safe.
- **A. Pajes** likes that idea because I have seen it around various places in the Bay Area. It is effective for the community to come together through books.
- **K.** Cutting reminds everyone that there is a relaxation room with shelves of books on it.
- **A. Pajes** states we need to advertise that more because on Tuesdays, I see plenty of students using it for studying.
- **G. Angkaw** states we did not know about that room when we came to campus. I think it would be great to let students know about the rooms that are available to study in.
- **K.** Cutting hears that a Student Resource Map would be useful for students so they know where to study, have coffee, or relax.
- **A. Pajes** thanks everyone for voicing those items. I will do some research regarding a resource map.

